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CHANGE IN NUMBER OF SHARES AND VOTES IN 
INTRUM AB (PUBL)
The number of shares and votes in Intrum AB (publ) (“Intrum”) has been changed 
as a result of new shares being issued in the directed share issue carried out as 
part of Intrum’s recapitalisation transaction, resolved by the board of directors on 
3 June 2025 and finally registered with the Swedish Companies Registration Office 
on 15 July 2025.

Through the directed share issue, Intrum's share capital has increased by approximately 
SEK 322,201 and the number of shares and votes has increased by 13,524,546. Following the 
issue, the total number of shares and votes in Intrum amounts to 135,245,464 and the share 
capital to approximately SEK 3,222,006.

Contact details:

Investor Relations
Annie Ho, Head of Treasury & Investor Relations
annie.ho@intrum.com

Media Inquiries
Brunswick Group (as advisers to Intrum)

Oscar Karlsson, Partner
Magnus Rydin Lemoine, Director
+46 (8) 410 32 180
intrum@brunswickgroup.com

This information is information that Intrum is obliged to make public pursuant to the Financial 
Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication at 2025-07-31 14:00 
CEST.
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